



**Minutes of the Playing Field Committee meeting held on
Monday 22 June 2020 via Lifesize Video Conference**

Present: Juliet Hoggar, Michael Akrigg, Keith Burrow

To be presented at the Playing Field Committee meeting on Monday 15 February 2021

PF22	/20	Welcome: Everyone was welcomed to the meeting.	
PF23	/20	Declarations of Interest: RESOLVED that there were no interests to declare.	
PF24	/20	Apologies for absence: RESOLVED that no apologies had been received. The Clerk will remind those members not present that apologies should be sent in advance if they are not able to attend.	
PF25	/20	Minutes of the last meeting: RESOLVED that the minutes of the meeting on 17 February 2020 were a correct record and a copy will be signed by the Chair when it is safe to do so.	
PF26	/20	<p>Current Outstanding Issues:</p> <p>It was noted that the suggestion to rent out half of the field as per the previous meeting had not had any response from landowners. It was suggested that this would be a lot more complicated due to the fact that a change of use had been applied for to turn it into a playing field and that a new field number would have to be registered.</p> <p>Fencing – Reported that Nathan Mattinson had been asked to replace the fence along the North edge of the field. It was suggested that Keith Burrow could remove the existing fence himself saving £1 per metre and that £0.70 per metre of this could then be spent on improved timber posts for the new fence. RESOLVED to agree this course of action and Keith Burrow will inform Nathan as soon as possible.</p> <p>Walling – A quote had been obtained for works to the wall along the East perimeter of the field. To totally re-wall this boundary would cost in the region of £100 per metre. It was suggested that all of the gaps in the wall could be repaired for a total price of £600 - £900. The contractor would be asked if a smaller repair in the South wall could also be included in this price. RESOLVED to recommend to council that these repairs be carried out ASAP.</p> <p>Hedging – As agreed at the last meeting the hedges would be left to grow as they are for the time being. They do not affect the football pitch in any way.</p>	

PF27	/20	<p>New Issues:</p> <p>Pitch Preparation Grant – the Clerk advised that he had managed to obtain funding of £1500 towards the preparation of the football pitch from the Football Foundation.</p> <p>It was suggested that this could be used to add sand to the pitch in double the quantity of previous years with the balance paying for seeding. RESOLVED that this was the best way to use this money and our maintenance contractor should be asked to carry this out ASAP.</p> <p>Dog Fouling – It was noted that dog fouling was still a problem and that improved signage may help.</p> <p>The Clerk will make enquiries of SLDC and find out how much some larger correx signs will be for the gate, stile and along the new fence. RESOLVED that if these were under £30 each then the clerk should go ahead and order them.</p>	
PF28	/20	<p>Date of next meeting:</p> <p>RESOLVED that the next meeting date would be on Monday 15 February 2021 at 7.30pm in the Sedgwick Room, Dent.</p> <p>A meeting could be called in the interim if necessary.</p> <p>Meeting closed at 8.10pm.</p>	

Chairperson:.....

Date:.....